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Carol DeSoto

From: John McWilliams <mcwford@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 10:52 AM
To: Carol DeSoto
Cc: JOHN MCWILLIAMS
Subject: MARYLAND AIRPORT REZONING

[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening attachments 
and hover over any links before clicking. 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
There are relatively few moments in your public service career where you are truly able to have a long term positive 
impact on your community. Passing the Maryland Airport Rezoning amendment is one of these moments. 
 
I can think of nothing within your grasp that has the opportunity to positively improve the county’s overall 
transportation system, open up new business possibilities and help lead us into the future than this amendment. 
 
Please pass this amendment without hesitation. 
 
John McWilliams 
7775 Sutton Court 
Port Tobacco, Md. 20677 


